
From: Sleepy Hollow Bed & Breakfast <stay@sleepyhollowbb.ca>  

Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 10:17 PM 

To: Kari Lambe <RecManager@gananoque.ca> 

Subject: Re: Tourism Advisory Panel 

 

Kari, 

Thanks for your email. 

Indeed we have sold Sleepy Hollow and I hereby resign my position on the Tourism Advisory Panel.  I 

have been happy to represent the Bed & Breakfast sector. 

My strong feelings for the continued success of the Tourism Advisory Panel wish that the panel will 

progress and contribute to the overall success of our Town. 

Our understanding is that the new owners will not operate a B&B. 

Sincerely yours, 

Don Matthews 


